The City of Maricopa is offering two designated live Christmas tree disposal
locations. They will be set up on December 23, 2024, and will remain open until
January 13, 2025.

Tree Disposal Locations:

One disposal site is located on the southwest corner of Cesar Chavez and Plainview St.
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The areas will be marked with cones and caution tape for easy identification.
Important Guidelines for Tree Disposal
To ensure a smooth and eco-friendly disposal process, please follow these guidelines:

Remove All Decorations: Before bringing your tree to the disposal site, please remove all
ornaments, lights, tinsel, and other decorations.

No Tree Stands: Make sure the tree stand is removed from the tree before disposal. Only bare
trees are accepted.

Only Dispose of Trees in Marked Drop-off Areas: Ensure that you place your trees or wreaths
only in the designated drop-off areas.

Please exercise care during drop-offs, as no staff will be available to assist with disposal. The
dumping of any items other than Christmas trees is strictly prohibited.

Other Options

Local trash collection companies will have different options available for Holiday Tree Disposal
depending on your servicing provider.

Waste Management

Schedule your bulk pickup disposal online via your account. Trees should not exceed maximum
height of 6' (anything over 6' will need to be cut down), not stored in a bag, and should be free of all
tinsel, lights, and ornaments.

Waste Connections of Arizona

Trees are accepted for “Bulk Collection”. Contact WCofAZ by calling (844) 708-7274 to schedule
pickup. Trees must be 4' or less and placed on the curb by 6 a.m. on your scheduled collection
day.
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